

Headteacher: Ms Z Adam Telephone: 01924 460666 Email: office@bywelljuniorschool.co.uk Website: www.bywelljuniorschool.co.uk Bywell CE (C) Junior School Bendigo Road, Dewsbury, West Yorkshire, WF12 7LX

10th October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Robinwood Residential - February 19th - 21st February 2024

We are planning a residential visit to The Robin Wood activity centre at Dobroyd Castle, Todmorden at an approximate cost of £279.50 per child. This price will be finalised once we have exact numbers of children going on the trip and may change. This cost includes coach travel to the activity centre, two overnight stays at the activity centre, all meals, snacks and drinks for the duration of the stay and participation in various activities such as obstacle courses, nightline, giant swing, climbing, the famous Piranha Pool and much more.

The date of the trip is **Monday 19th February until Wednesday 21st February 2024**. (Please note this falls on an a date allocated for one of our INSET Days) If you would like your child to take part in the visit then please return the reply slip below as soon as possible.

In order to secure a place, **the initial deposit of £60.50** must be paid by **Friday 10**th **November** on Parentpay. This deposit is non-refundable. Please note that places on this trip are limited to 65 so do pay your deposit promptly if you wish your child to take part. The remaining payment will also be paid through Parent Pay. This can be paid in full or in instalments. The last payment is then due no later than **Friday 19**th **January 2024**. If we do not receive full payment by the given date then your child will be unable to take part in the visit.

The payment schedule will be as follows:

10/11/23 - £60 (non-refundable deposit)

24/11/23 - £54.50

08/12/23 - £54.50

05/01/24 - £54.50

19/01/24 - £54.50

The trip will allow the children to take part in a number of exciting, adventure activities and as such it is essential that they are able to follow instructions and rules in order to stay safe. If it is felt that any child is unable to do this, then that child may not be able to take part in the trip, regardless of whether a deposit has been paid. Whilst at Robin Wood, instructors may ask children to sit out of an activity if they do not feel it would be safe. We are sure that you will appreciate this as we need to keep all of our children safe.

If you have any questions or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. A parent/carer meeting will be held after Christmas and there are details of the kind of activities online at https://www.robinwood.co.uk/activity-centres/dobroyd-castle/

	sincere	

The Year 5 Team